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Dr. Martha L Venn, Ph.D.  
 Vice Chancellor For Academic Affairs 
Office Of Academic Affairs 
270 Washington Street, S.W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30334 

May 20, 2019 

Dr. Christopher Blake 
President 
Middle Georgia State University 
Office of the President 
100 College Station Drive 
Administration Building-Office 224 
Macon, GA 31206 

Dear President Blake: 

At the April 2019 meeting, the Board of Regents approved the following request related to academic 
programs.  Approval for the following program was effective April 17, 2019. 

• Establishment of a Master of Science in Occupational Therapy of Science

If you have any questions or need additional documentation please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Martha L. Venn, Ph.D. 
Deputy Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

Cc: Dr. Jon Anderson, Provost 


